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18th October 2019 
 
 
Mr Chris Capra 
Executive Principal 
Palm Beach Currumbin State High 
Thrower Drive 
PALM BEACH QLD 4221 
 
Dear Chris 
 
RE: CONGRATULATIONS TO THE HOSPITALITY STUDENTS 
 
I wanted to pass on my congratulations to the students and staff for the fantastic restaurant night hosted by 
the hospitality students in the PBC Trade Training Centre. Both Jane and I were impressed with the high level 
of service, presentation and food quality that the students delivered on the evening.  
 
The food was fantastic. It lived up to how it was described on the well-designed menu, was flavoursome, well 
portioned and consistently presented. It is credit to the students, well supported by teaching team.  
 
The service team were attentive, friendly and professional. They understood the menu and were able to place 
the meals down according to who ordered them rather than ‘auctioning’ off the meals on arrival at the table.  
 
Overall, the PBC Restaurant Night was a great success and I congratulate the students, teachers and staff on 
putting on a fantastic evening enjoyed by all.   
 
Both Jane and I look forward to enjoying future events hosted by the hospitality students as they refine their 
skills before entering into the Hospitality or Tourism industries. Thank you again.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

       
Michael Kelly      
General Manager     
Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary    
 
 

cc: HRM  
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